


Moores Lane, Beckley – Temporary Road Closure 10 February 2022


Please be aware that the following works will be carried out:-
 
	 
Temporary Road Closure
 
	 
U6943 Moores Lane, Beckley from its junction with the C417 Furnace Lane to its junction with the U6415 Horseshoe Lane, a distance of 1,650 metres.
 

	 
To allow BT Openreach to carry out cabling works.
 
 
	 
Works anticipated to take place on 10 February 2022 (09:30 hours to 15:30 hours).
 
 


 
Diversion via:
 
C417 Furnace Lane - U6415 Horseshoe Lane and vice versa.
 
Advance warning signs will be placed on site advising of actual date of works.
 
If you need to discuss this further please contact:
 
 
BT Openreach on 03700 500792
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